Dear Parents and Guardians.

Last year we embarked on an online journey that forced us to create and adapt quickly. We know have the luxury of time and experience to plan the best possible distance learning opportunity for your student. Please take a few moments to complete this survey so we can better serve your child's needs this school year.

What tool do you use to stay in communication with our school?

Cell Phone

Tablet

Desktop Computer

Laptop

Physical Mail

What aspects of distance learning worked well for your student last spring?

Google Classroom

Zoom

Video Instruction provided by Teachers

Being able to Type Assignments

Flexible scheduling / Having more free time

What aspects of distance learning did not work well for your student last spring/

Google Classroom

Zoom

Video Instruction provided by Teachers

Being able to Type Assignments

Flexible scheduling / Having more free time

What was missing from distance learning last spring that you would like to see us incorporate this year?

Text to Speech

Speech to Text

Fewer Online Class Times

More Online Class Times

More Video Instruction

Less Video Instruction

More Teacher Communication with Home

Less Teacher Communication with Home

Technology Help Articles

Technology Help Videos

Thank you for your time! Sincerely,